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Patrick Higains NDEisenhut

Manager of Reactor Licensing OELD

ard Safety Projects AEOD

Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc. IE

7101 Wisconsin Avenue ACRS-10

Bethesda, Maryland 20814 GVissing
RIngram

Dear Mr. Higgins: SHanauer
GLainas

Enclosed for your information is the draft report on Pressurized
Thermal Shock and the draft appendices of the report which are under
review by the NRC staff. VWhen completed, they will form the basis

for a NRC Commission Paper due to the Commission on Uctober 30, 1982,
The ACRS has copfes of this draft of the report and draft appendices
for their review prior to the ACRS subcommitte meeting scheduled for
September 30, 1982, We plan to submit the finalized version of the
report to the Committee for the Review of Generic Requirements by about
October 1, 1982,

Sincerely, ~

T Ay, =T e BY

Gus C, Lainas, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As Stated
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*See previous white for concurrences.
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Dear Mr, Higgins:

Enclosed for your information is the draft report on Pressurized
Thermal Shock and the draft appendices of the report which will
form the basis for a NRC Conmission Paper due to the Commission
on October 30, 1982, The ACRS has copies of thé Jraft report and
draft appendices for their review prior to the ACRS subcommitte
meeting scheduled for September 30, 1982, Also, we plan to submit
the report to the Conmittee for the Review of Generic Requirements
by about October 1, 1982,

Sincerely,

Gus C. Lafnas, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors
Division of Licensing
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As Stated
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